December 6, 2012

2pm ET/ 11am PT

Agenda:

424-203-8075, Access Code: 519956#
Check-in

1): Set updated guidelines for membership strategy. 
· Discuss ideal number of TMC members: As many as possible, or under 100 to maintain closeknit relationships.  The Membership Committee is seeking guidance from the Coordinating Committee regarding whether capping membership at a fixed number could better facilitate partnerships and collaboration between members; or, whether an uncapped number of members can better incubate and promote Consortium members’ work; and, how the question of what parameters are set around membership could affect the brand identity of the Consortium.  

To help capture the nuance of this decision, discuss:

· Whether membership should be extended to foreign and/or local news outlets.  For example, the application from the Vancouver Observer is strong, but it is a non-U.S., hyperlocal publication. Should we have the block-by-block organization join us as a conduit to these other organizations? [not sure what this question means]

· Whether membership should be extended to news outlets covering a single issue.  For example, the magazine Shelterforce, which has applied for membership, focuses solely on housing.  The Membership Committee seeks guidance in considering Shelterforce’s application as an example: Is their scope to narrow? Is it considered a trade publication? Shelterforce might fit in well and have suitable content to share, but it would open up the question of whether other non-journalistic, media-producing organizations will be eligible in the future. This could majorly affect the size of the Consortium.

